Notre Dame Law School NDLScholarship

NDLS Updates Law School History

12-2-2014

NDLS Update 12/02/2014

Notre Dame Law School

Follow this and additional works at: http://scholarship.law.nd.edu/ndls_updates



Part of the Law Commons

Recommended Citation

Notre Dame Law School, "NDLS Update 12/02/2014" (2014). NDLS Updates. Paper 267. http://scholarship.law.nd.edu/ndls_updates/267

This Newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by the Law School History at NDLScholarship. It has been accepted for inclusion in NDLS Updates by an authorized administrator of NDLScholarship. For more information, please contact lawdr@nd.edu.

12/2/2014 NDLS Update

THE LAW SCHOOL

NDLS Update

NDLS Update is a weekly email newsletter of news, events, and opportunities for Law School faculty and staff. For daily NDLS news and updates, please visit **Today@NDLS**.

Week of December 2 2014

News and Notes

Yesterday, we said a final farewell to our colleague, mentor, teacher, and friend Robert E. Rodes, Jr. In the website news release, Patricia O'Hara said of Bob Rodes "It is rare to find someone who devotes more than 50 years of professional life to a single institution. Such was Bob's love for Notre Dame and her Law School. Bob frequently ended his



messages to colleagues with a few words in Latin. On this occasion, we wish Bob eternal rest: Requiem aeternam dona ei, Domine, et lux perpetua luceat ei."

Fr. David Link was the celebrant of the funeral Mass held at the Basilica of the Sacred Heart.

Jimmy Gurule received the 2014 Media Legend award for "faithful support and contributions" from the University of Notre Dame Office of Public Affairs and Communications on December 1.

Holiday Hours for Central Receiving

Tuesday, Dec. 23 will be our last day before returning to normal business hours on Monday, Jan. 5.

(Reminder: the delivery to the end user of large shipments that come through Central Receiving is dependent on the delivery schedule of General Services. For example,

12/2/2014 NDLS Update

something that comes in shortly before shutdown may not get delivered until the first days back to normal business hours.) Please plan accordingly.

Events

Thursday, Dec. 4, is the **Faculty Colloquium**. The speaker is Prof. Robert Miller of University of Iowa College of Law at 12:30 PM in the Faculty Meeting Room Here is a link to his **paper**.

Monday, December 8, Wednesday classes held.

Have a submission for *The NDLS Update*? Send an email by noon on Thursday for inclusion the following Tuesday, to **sgood@nd.edu**, or contact *NDLS Update* editors **Susan Good** or **Jody Klontz**. **Archived issues**

